
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
We are looking for parent and community member support for the upcoming disco 

 Help with publicising the event 

 Decorating the hall ready for the disco 

 Taking money on the door 

 Running a little tuck shop 

 Enjoying the disco with the children! 

Meet in the hall • 25th September 2.00 pm for our first planning session 

No need to worry about childcare, bring them along! 

The disco’s will be held in: 

Reception & KS1: 3.45 - 4.30pm • Monday 28th October 

KS2: 3.45 – 4.30pm • Wednesday 30th October 

Any questions or queries please get in touch with Malika or Mr. Webster 

m.mezeli@willow.lancs.sch.uk • 07853049795  

 

 

 

Halloween Disco 


